DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

29 March 2019
Sir:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its
Resolution No. (IMP) 158 - 19, the Department is awarding the procurement for the
hiring of a musical director for the period of 01 April — 31 December 2019 to you, Mr.
Augusto A. Espino, in the totai amount of One Hundred Eighty-Seven Thousand
Five Hundred Pesos (PhP 187,500.00) or Three Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty
Pesos (PhP 3,750.00) per session only, including taxes and other lawful charges,
subject to the Department's existing accounting and auditing rules and regulations,
and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,
ERNESTO C. Al K

Undersecretary anfd Acting
Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. Augusto A. Espino

JB2 — 103 Hardin ng Dofia Aurora, Jacinto St.
University of the Philippines Campus, Diliman
Quezon City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tal Nn R34 - 400N



